
























IOBG - District 7 

DISTRICT DIRECTOR­

LLOYD BOGUE 

13 

Page 13 

 Can you believe that summer is on the way out? As always our 
chapters and clubs have had a very busy summer! I hope everyone has 
enjoyed their events. The district still has a great event coming on September 
20-21 at the Madison Holiday Inn Express, in Madison, Ohio.  Our annual 
wine tour is that weekend in conjunction with district # 9.  We will be 
visiting at least 5 local wineries in the heart of Ohio's wine country. We still 
have rooms to rent and room on the bus, so get your reservations in now! 
Please call the hotel direct at 440-397-4449, and email 
(11oydbogue@windstream.net) or call me ( 440-812-4242) for your bus 
reservations. The room rate is $99/night and includes breakfast. The bus cost 
is $30/ person and is payable the day of the event. See the enclosed flyer! 

 Thanks to Warren Dempster & Lady Marianne for putting together 
the cocktail party at the GCBA rendezvous in June, GREAT Job as always. 

 I would also like to congratulate Commodore Cindy Johnson-Mintus of 
l-L YA, for a fantastic job on this year's three regattas. All 3 area districts 
(7, 9 &25) honored her at the annual cocktail party held at the Put in Bay 
Yacht Club during the powerboat regatta. Thanks to President Mike Brown 
(D-25) for hosting this event. 

 Our district is once again tops in the land, with 242 members! This is 
outstanding, thanks to all that helped recruit our new members. 

 Our change of watch is scheduled for October 12th at Forest City 
Yacht Club .The doors will open at 12 noon with the meeting to follow at 1 
pm. Please plan on attending and thanking President White for a Great job 
on her year! 






















